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V. PUBLIC COMMENTS 
  

 National Scout Jamboree – THS and TMS Scouts 
  

 Scout Leader Ty Robinson and THS and TMS students who attended the 
recent National Scout Jamboree at Fort A.P. Hill in Virginia will report on 
their trip (July 26 through August 4, 2010).  The jamboree was held for ten 
consecutive days and offered many activities for youth participants.   This 
jamboree coincided with the 100

th
 anniversary of the Boy Scouts of 

America.   
 
 

 

     

     
 
 


